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New Year Celebration:  

Debt$Net® Prestige 23 is Here! 
Have you heard the news? 

New features abound in Debt$Net® Prestige 23!  

Customer contact preferences, enhanced password 

security, more complex name matching in client 

upload and a new Possible Match report are just a 

few of the new additions.  Prestige 23 has over a 

dozen new features and upgrades designed to 

support Debt$Net® users.     

Have we peaked your interest?  Would you like to 

learn more?  Contact us for a more comprehensive 

list of new features or for a link to a video to see the 

excitement for yourself!  
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Users Group Collaboration 
Mike Gibb of Accounts Recovery is chairing 

ARMTech, a gathering of panelists and experts in 

Nashville for an overview of industry technology 

January 23-25, 2023. Opportunities abound to learn 

tech strategies and best practices for the ARM 

industry. Join us as we team up with Harry Strausser 

of Applied Innovation™ in presenting Users Group 

Sessions both separately and together. Attendance 

for our breakouts is included free with ARMTech 

Registration. https://www.armtech.live/  

Promotional code: DEBTNET. 

 

There is Still Time to Register! 
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